     8D – Welcome from Madame Dionne Sept. 6, 2017
Dear Student/Parents/Guardians,
Welcome back to PAMS and your child’s final year in middle school. This year, I will be your child’s math teacher.  

	


The grade 8 math program covers the following topics: 
· Square Roots and Pythagorean Theorem      
· Integers   (multiplication / division/ order of operations)                                                   

· Fractions (multiplication / division/ order of operations)                                                                        
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Linear Equations and Graphing                  
· Measuring Prisms and Cylinders (surface area and volume)            
· Percent, Ratio, Rate, Proportion               

· Data and Probability                                   

· Geometry          
What to expect from math class: Your child will have one 50 minute math class each day.  The students will receive a homework sheet in math on Monday of each regular school week.  This will be found in their unit duo-tang and is to be completed nightly.  The homework sheet models the type of questions that will be asked on the end of unit assessments.  I encourage you to become involved in your child’s math learning by looking at their scribbler and notebook often.  Extra help will usually be on Thursdays from 2:45-3:45pm however this may change from time to time

Communication –  Math homework will be posted on the PAMS website under the 8J class announcement page every Monday.  As well, I will continue to use email to share information with the class and to send homework sheets.  If your email has changed from last year or did not get my emails and would like to, please send me a note at claudine.dionne@nbed.nb.ca so I can add you to my list.  I invite you to contact me anytime with questions or concerns.  My goal is to help your child reach their full potential in my class. 
Finally, I look forward to teaching this class of intelligent young adults.  We have a great deal of work to do as we prepare for high school yet I am confident that together, we will have a successful, rewarding and fun year.  
Sincerely, 

Mme. Claudine Dionne
